
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday June 13th  2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

 
Exams. Have. Finished!! Wow, what an exam season that was! A huge congratulations to any 

student that sat an exam this year – they have all made incredible efforts to overcome their own 
barriers to sit them. We are all so proud of you! 

 
We have received the Arts Discovery Award certificate for Kerr and Murphy classes this week. 

They have been working hard on this qualification during Art lessons. Thank you to all the 
students and their teams who worked so hard to make this happen! We will hand out the 

certificates at Acorn Fest on 22nd July! 
 

Please see the event details for Acorn Fest on the events page of ClassDojo. We also need to 
know who is planning on coming and how the children are getting home that day. Please 

complete this link - https://forms.office.com/e/24nLnCX6Lz 
For those of you in Norfolk/ Cambridge – please can you speak with your child’s taxi driver to see 

if they are able to arrive at school at 2pm if you are not able to take them home. 
For those of you in Suffolk – please complete the form ASAP as the transport services team will 

need to inform taxis (the sooner the better!). 
 

The weather is going to be warm again next week, please remember sun cream and hats. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student Stars: 
Care: 

Justin R – For showing such kindness this week, specifically to younger students by 
demonstrating beautiful turn-taking on the play equipment as well as pushing younger 

students on the swings. 
Ashley B – For voluntarily picking up litter from around the school all week, helping keep the 

school clean and tidy! 
 

Strive: 
Luca K – For having a successful trip to the Norfolk broads. Luca drove the boat with no issues 

and even reverse parked. Luca was so proud of himself and behaved beautifully in the 
community. We are so proud of Luca for his hard work and can-do attitude. 

Taylor RS – For transitioning to his new classroom this week and overcoming some personal 
barriers to use the new showering facilities in Arnold building. 

Maverick B - for keeping his hat on even when he wasn't sure about wearing it! 
 
 

Grow: 
Tia E-S, Theo G, and Keyon M – For working together beautifully as a team to move from Aspen 
house to the Arnold building. All three showed excellent team working skills and completed the 
task of moving without complaint. Despite a tricky week, full of change, they have all continued 

to try their best. 
Dylan W – For doing an excellent job this week of communicating his wants and needs to the 

adults, he has also been very patient when these needs could not be met straight away! 
 

Thrive: 
Ziggy S – For settling well into his new room and bring friendly to all staff and students in the 

new refectory at lunchtime. 
Dax R-B – For being resilient throughout his first exam series, completing and aiding staff in 

classroom jobs and making some brownies. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Adam 


